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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, November 07, 2011 9:16 AM
To: Julia Siudyla
Cc: Jan Shipley
Subject: RE: 2900 Ladd Avenue, Livermore, CA-RO00001888

Julia, 
  
Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a Site Investigation Report for case RO188 is extended to December 
23, 2011. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: Julia Siudyla [jsiudyla@accenv.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 07, 2011 8:54 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Jan Shipley 
Subject: 2900 Ladd Avenue, Livermore, CA-RO00001888 

Good Morning Jerry,   
 
I wanted to give you an update on the Ladd Avenue Project. As you know my subcontractor was having equipment issues 
for the MIP portion of the project. We are finally rescheduled for this portion of the work for November 22, 2011. Based 
on this new schedule, ACC is requesting an extension for this project to December 23, 2011. Please let me know if this is 
acceptable? Please feel free to call me if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Thank you for your patience.  
 
Julia Siudyla 
Project Geologist 
Environmental Division Director 
ACC Environmental Consultants 
7977 Capwell Drive 
Oakland, CA 94621 
 
ph: 510-638-8400 x110 
Cell: 510-773-0752 
fax: 510-638-8404 
 
jsiudyla@accenv.com 
 
 

 


